Demand a proper funding settlement for Our NHS
Lobby Your MP before the Budget Statement
Then tell us

Dear Friends,

Health Campaign Together and the TUC have been working together for over a year campaigning and advocating for our NHS. In July, for the NHS 69th birthday, we co-organised events around the country with community campaigners and unions. 

Building up on the great energy seen during the NHS birthday celebration, we would like to ramp up the pressure and call on the government for No cuts or cash-driven closures, Fair pay for all NHS staff and a Fully funded, publicly owned and provided National Health Service. A Proper funding settlement for the NHS. 

We will be looking to take more local action and lobbying ahead of the budget.
We wanted to set out the Next Steps and what we would really like from you:

· Contact your local MP (a template letter is attached) calling for their support for our campaign and to write to the Chancellor in advance of the Autumn Budget

· Arrange to visit your local MP’s surgery, make your views about the NHS known and present the birthday card signed (if you have still have one). 

· If your MP is sympathetic to our demands, try and take a photo outside the surgery with your MP holding the birthday card (or something that shows his or her  support for our demands)

· If you know the MP is hostile and will refuse to write to the Chancellor and challenge the government, then you can still book an appointment at their local surgery and lobby them.

To get the message out try and use social media and local press as much as possible. We can help you write press release. 

You can find more help, resources and support at the Health Campaigns Together and the NHS Funding websites – including an on-line tool for emailing your MP – using these links:

http://www.healthcampaignstogether.com/ 

www.nhsfunding.info
Can you please let us know how you’re getting on with meeting with your MP and if he or she has agreed to write to the Chancellor. 

If you are interested in participating in this activity and will be contacting your MP, please let us know by contacting Keith Venables at venables_keith@yahoo.co.uk  Tell Keith your MP's Name and Constituency, and whether he or she has agreed to lobby the Chancellor. Pictures are good, too. 

Best wishes,

Matt Dykes, Lead Officer Public Services, Trade Union Congress

Keith Venables, National Secretary, HCT 
